
 

 
Description of 
Documents Relating to 
ABP-320745-24 
 
Located within the townlands of Ballincurra, 
Ballinlee South, Ballingayrour, Ballinbea, 
Knockuregare, Ballinlee North & Camas 
South approximately 18km southwest of 
Limerick City & 4km west of Bruff, Co 
Limerick 
 

 

 

Record 1 Record of 1st pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 
applicant on 25th October 2024 

Record 2 Record of 2nd pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 
applicant on 20th March 2025 

Letter 1  Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 
development IS SID 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to Limerick County Council stating that the proposed 
development IS SID 

 

 


